February 24, 2017

Dear Snowmobilers,

Thank you so much for inviting my family to the 2017 Camp Sno Mo Ride In! I
had a blast and my parents did too! It was so much fun meeting all of you and
participating in all of your activities.

I loved being able to go out on a sled for a few hours. &

I also loved being able to ride in the groomer and lead the parade thru town, it
was so great to see all the decorated sleds and riders — I can’t wait to decorate a

sled next year! It was also fun to meet snow Meiser and the Yeti.

Thank you so much for raising so much money for Easter Seals Camp Snow
Mo so that so many children can go to camp and enjoy the swimming, fishing
and outdoor activities. It was an honor to be invited to spend the weekend with
all of you and I look forward to seeing you all next year.

Thanks again,

Elliot Perry, Age 5




